
January 25, 2012 
 

 

Comments from Norway on the Approval by Mail for the Supplemental Document to Lao 

PDR's Investment Plan under the Forest Investment Program 

 

Dear Patricia, 
 
Also Norway would like to thank Lao PDR for providing the supplement documentation and 
approve the proposed decision.  
We welcome and support the suggestion that the projects strengthen the focus on the issues 
mentioned by Katie Berg in the email below. 
  
Thank you very much for the extension of the deadline. 
 
Best wishes, 
Marianne Johansen 
 


